
From: Nicole Goodings   
Sent: 31 August 2022 21:57 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning objection  
 
Hello  
I am writing to object to the planning of houses being built. reference number S62A/22/0007  
 site address: Land to the south of 
Henham Road. Elsenham. Essex. 
This area is already very busy at peak times for traffic and there is a very large development already 
being built very close to this location. If more houses get built here the traffic will be terrible and 
Getting to our local village schools will be awful. It's already bad enough in the mornings and 
afternoons.  and being stuck in traffic just on 
the way to school. We moved to elsenham hoping that being a smaller village we would have less 
traffic to deal with and if these houses get built I fear that we may have to move again because it will 
be awful to try to commute to and from school every day.  
With elsenham primary school being on the main road there are lots of children trying to cross this 
already busy road. I worry that more traffic will end in a terrible accident as people try to drive 
through the traffic and around the parked cars that are dropping the children off.  
Please consider rejecting this planning for these houses it will only make things worse in our area for 
our children.  
Kind regards  
 
Nicole cootes  
 

 
 




